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Wall Street Journal - "So, You Were The Blue
Zombie! Actors Play Videogame Characters In The
Dark"
December 4, 2016 Los Angeles

Regarding ongoing negotiations surrounding the strike of video game
voice actors, Scott Witlin of the Los Angeles office was quoted in an
article, "So, You Were the Blue Zombie! Actors Play Videogame
Characters in the Dark," published by the Wall Street Journal on Dec. 4.
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